Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome you all back! We hope you have had a lovely summer and are back into the school routine.

This term our topic is ‘Dinosaurs’ and the children are loving it! A copy of our Curriculum Overview is on our classroom windows and available on our school website.  Throughout this term, as part of English we will be basing our work on the book Dinosaur in Danger by Paul Geraghty. We will be learning to write an information poster all about dinosaurs based around this book.

The children will be taking part in daily maths lessons focusing on developing fluency with adding and subtracting facts to 10, and finding out ‘how many’ by grouping in 10’s and 100’s. They will be working through their learn it’s at school but will be expected to be practising their times tables at home.

Within Science the children will be finding out rocks and plants.

[bookmark: _GoBack]This learning journey will include a Design and Technology project. We will be creating a nest for our dinosaur eggs to live in so please start collecting materials which could help assist your child with their nest, such as, cardboards cereal boxes, old material etc. 

The children will be set weekly homework on a Thursday to be returned by the Wednesday of the following week, alongside this they will need to practise times tables, read daily, and share a book at least once a week with an adult. We have started a new incentive in class where the children will read at home, gain a signature from a parent or carer in their reading diaries and they will receive a raffle ticket in class, to win a prize on a Friday. SO the more they read the more raffle tickets they will receive. 

If you have any questions or queries, please do not hesitate to come and talk to us. We are looking forward to a really fantastic year.

Many Thanks,
Miss Cook, Mrs Terry and Mrs Leckey

